
 

What’s happening in SITA? 
 
Restructuring of micro-structure 
The employer has embarked on a restructuring process as reported in the previous Informus. Members 
will also recall that the PSA demanded to be consulted on the restructuring process. 
 
The employer has now started with the consultation processes. The draft structure is not yet ready for 
consultation at the Bargaining Forum and members should take note that the PSA is represented in the 
steering committee to draft the new structure. Members are requested to provide inputs on the attached 
migration and placements framework by not later than 8 September 2020 to motjatji.maila@psa.co.za 
 
The PSA will ensure that no employee loses employment as a result of the restructuring process. 
Members will be informed of developments. 
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